
 

 
Friday 22nd November 2024 

This week we have been learning about: 
English Phonics through spelling activities – (il ending and sound buttons) 

Reading:  Lots of practise reading in loud voices – our Nativity!  Just over a week left 
until we perform to you all! 
Completing a persuasive piece – how to be respectful (link to Anti-bully drama) 
Editing our Fuzzle writing 
‘Reading’ a picture and predicting who the main character in a story might be 
Retrieval comprehension questions   

Maths Problem solving with addition and subtraction 
Missing numbers in a number sentence (using the inverse) 
Revisiting place visit to help order numbers in ascending and descending order 
Numbots and doubling digits to 10 
Directional maths (link to computing) 
 Counting the vertices on 3D shapes 

Science A hands on starter activity to our new topic:  How materials used to create an object 
will result in a different outcome – investigating objects and their uses. 

Other 
Subjects: 

PE:  Gymnastics and using balance and height to help with jumping with a rope in PE.    
Art:  Decorating a plate for part of the Christmas display.  Creating a nativity scene 
for our warm backgrounds.   
Music:  Nativity songs. 
PSHE:   Creating new logos for our whole school rules.  Discussing how to be 
responsible water users. 
RE:  What did Jesus do that showed he was God on Earth? 

Other 
information  

SPELLING SHED – please continue to practise spelling rules with fun games and 
challenges a handwriting sheet of the weeks words are sent home on Monday 
afternoons.  Well done to all who are reading daily and recording in reading records.  
Remember to aim to do this at least 4 times a week.  The benefits of daily reading 
are seen in all areas of the curriculum. 
Please ensure all nativity lines are committed to memory – so many of you have done 
this already and we are so impressed with your confident delivery.    
I’ve set two pieces of maths (linked to subtraction unit just completed).  Please aim 
to complete these by 6 December.    
PE days are Tuesday (gym) and Thursday (balances and jumps).  Please come to school 
wearing PE kits on both days. 
As the weather becomes cooler please remember to wear a waterproof coat, bring 
wellies and hats & gloves too!  Boots are needed to access the field. 
Thank you for the Shoe boxes and kitchen rolls.  Please continue to send these in.   
** For Nativity – please can you be ready to wear either dark coloured leggings or 
tracksuit bottoms on the days of Nativity.     
*** NATIVITY TICKETS*** at the moment limited to just 2 per family in total (so 
we can accommodate all families in KS1).  Any additional available tickets will be 
available after first allocation complete and Mrs Taylor will inform parents.  
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